-------Original Message-------
 

From: pdw174@comcast.net
Date: 11/18/2010 7:29:47 PM

To: Paul - Foltz;  Lucy - Twitchel;  steve creps;  Terry Drew Karanen;  Chuck Atwell;  Bob Eisenhour;  Eric Selvey;  kit nease;  Kevin Wagner
Subject: AD report, such as it is

 

Truth be known, I don’t really have a report this month.  What I would have to tell you is in the Production Committee report.  

 

The Capers is where it should be and we’ve started looking at January.

 

April’s Lavender Graduation will be a couple of numbers from January and a couple of numbers from June.  I don’t know if the Womyn will be part of the entertainment.  If they are, I’d like to do “Love Has Always Been Our Song” with them.  They’d sort of know it, as we’d sort of know it, from last summer’s Voices United. 

 

June is fairly firm and ready to start rehearsal the Monday after the Monday after the last January concerts.  

 

Respectfully submitted,

David Walker

